
 

 
 
 

Please   Run   the   Notice   of   Public   Hearing   Ad   in   the   
Thursday   June   4,   2020     Journal    Newspaper  

 
 
The  Raymore  City  Council  will  hold  a  public  hearing  in  the Harrelson  Room  at               
Centerview,  227  Municipal  Circle ,  Raymore,  Missouri  on  Monday  June  22,  2020            
at   7:00   p.m.   on   the   following   items:  
 

1. An  application  filed  by  the  City  of  Raymore,  MO,          
requesting  the  vacation  of  the  14-foot  wide  alley         
located  in  Block  8  of  the  Original  Plat  of  the  City  of             
Raymore.  The  north-south  oriented  alley  is  located        
between  Maple  Street  and  Olive  Street,  and  between         
Adams  Street  and  Washington  Street,  in  the  T.B.         
Hanna   Station   Park.  
 

The   public   is   encouraged   to   attend   the   meeting.    A   map   of   the   area   is  
available   for   public   inspection   in   the   office   of   the   Development   Services  
Department.    For   additional   information   please   contact   the   department   at  
816-331-1803.  
 
 

 


